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I request that all heritage buildings on the proposed Powerhouse Museum site be completely 
saved as part of the overall structure in their original form 
 
I request that all the trees on the site be saved  
 
The building will house our heritage and it is totally inappropriate that heritage be destroyed to 
do this 
The heritage architecture affected is inherently a part of the heritage fabric of all Parramatta, as 
the birthplace of our nation. Each loss of even a tiny bit of heritage is significant 
 
This heritage is important not only to the people of Parramatta and Australians generally, but 
important for future Australians . Future Australians and People who will make Australia their 
new home will NEED to be able to connect to heritage to understand The culture of Australia. 
This will be difficult if all they have is a plaque that denotes where something used to be, or see 
part of it in a museum 
 
Please consider saving the heritage properties that are currently slated for demolition 


